
Photo Opt Out
Mohawk Homeschool Rowing Association

Mohawk Homeschool Rowing Association (MHRA) rowers have enjoyed sharing their 
successes with their teammates and friends.   To support our rowers, MHRA may include your 
child in rowing photos for publishing on its website and on Facebook.  These photos may 
include team photos, “action shots” during practices and races, and also photos of the rowers 
enjoying camaraderie at events.  If you would like to opt out of such inclusion of your child’s 
photo, please fill out the form below.

I, _______________________________ have chosen to opt out of having my child being 
included in published photographs by Mohawk Rowing Association (MHRA) for use on its 
website and on Facebook.  I understand that MHRA has no control whatsoever over photos 
rowers choose to publish on their own private pages and therefore has no “opt out jurisdiction” 
in that regard.  The “opt out” I am signing on this form applies only to MHRA and its Board.

Signature______________________________       Date_________________________

Names of minors:

Name

Name

Name

Name

Name

Name

Name


